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11th September 2019 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 
 
Y4 Basketball Festival – Tuesday, 1st October 2019 – Dr Challoner’s High School 
 
On Tuesday, 1st October Year 4 has been invited to take part in a Basketball Festival at Dr 
Challoners’ High School  (DCHS) during the day.  
 
A coach will transport the children to and from DCHS.  The children will leave for the Festival just 
before 12pm and will not return to school until 3.15pm.  Therefore we suggest that parents send 
their children into school with a substantial packed lunch to eat before they leave and remember to 
take a water bottle with them for the afternoon. 
 
Please complete the slip below and return to the office by Friday, 20th September 2019. 
 
Kinds Regards 
 
Mrs J Walker 
Holly Crofts 
 
 
 
 
 
……………………..………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
Y4 Basketball Festival – Tuesday, 1st October 2019 – Dr Challoner’s High School 
 
 
Child’s Name ……………………………………………..…………………………  
 
I give permission for my child to travel by coach to and from DCHS on Tuesday, 1st October. 
 
I will send my child into school with a packed lunch and a water bottle. 
 
 
Emergency Contact Number……………………………….…………………… 
 
 
Signed………………………………………………………… 
 

Please complete and return to the office by Friday, 20th September 
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